
From: Peter Hamilton
Date: 8 January 2019 at 14:20:08 GMT
To: planning@northyorksmoors.org.uk
Subject: Proposed building 

Ref:NYM/2018/0679/AGRP
Dear Mrs Bastow
Please see below the two photographs taken at Hollin,Cumboots looking towards the proposed 
building area
The proposed agricultural building would be in the centre of the picture and if 
situated there would have a considerably more negative impact on the landscape than if it were 
nearer the existing farm buildings on the left of the second picture.
Yours sincerely 
Peter and Juliette Hamilton.
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Cumboots Dairy Farm, Limestone Road, Burniston
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